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To the Parents/Carers of pupils attending 
Federation Special Schools. July 2022 

Dear Parent/Carers 

                                                                         Annual Report to Parents 

I am pleased to send you our annual report to parents/carers for this academic year.   Every year we send you information 

about the work of governors and the Governing Board which we hope you find helpful.  The report outlines the role of 

governors and the work we do throughout the school year.  

We appreciate the work you have done as parents and carers and we are pleased with the support you have given to the 

Federation.  We have two parent governors on our governing Board and we welcome their perspective and their 

contribution to the Governing Board. 

With Best Wishes 

Yours sincerely 

                                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                David Dyer                                      

June Simson                                                                                                        

Co-Chair of Governors                                                                                                                  Co-Chair of Governors 

 

 

 

 

 

 


